
Hydrant Flushing 
The Village of Allegany DPW will be flushing fire hydrants throughout the Village, the weeks of 
July 3rd & 10th.  
After the flushing operation, open water faucets and let the water flow until it is clear. You MAY 
experience discolored water after flushing. When both hot and cold water is clear, the water is 
ready for use as normal. 
Hydrant flushing is the quick release of water from fire hydrants. It's a controlled procedure 
that is vital to the general maintenance of the Village’s water distribution system. It ensures 
adequate water flow is available to fire fighters, residents and businesses. 
 


